
Week beginning 11th November 

Maths 

The focus this week has been on 3D shapes and their properties. We explored 

how many edges, vertices and faces each solid shape has. 

 

 

 

English 

We are continuing to focus on the story of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’, we began 

the week retelling the story using our story maps from last week. The emphasis 

was on remembering to use the changes we had made to our own individual story. 

The final step was to rewrite the story and remember to use verbs. 

ICT 

We learnt how to use the word document, we had to type our name, then change 

the font, size and colour before saving in the appropriate place. 

PSHE 

The focus was on identifying things we are good at and what our friends are 

good at. We realised that we are all unique and have different skills to offer. 

PE 

On Wednesday we continued to learn about Tag Rugby. 

 



Reading Roundabout 

On Friday we learnt about synonyms, a synonym is where two words mean the 

same thing. Our activities continued to focus on ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 

Reward Time 

Our reward was an afternoon of investigation time and the Owls had the 

opportunity to continue with their Ukulele lesson. 

Spellings 

Please remember to bring your spelling folder back into school on Tuesday 

morning. 

 

Reading 

In school all the children read, in a group, with either the Class Teacher or 

Teaching Assistant 3 times a week, some children are also heard to read daily 

when a parent helper volunteers in school to assist with the reading. 

Unfortunately, we don’t have the time to write this in all the children’s reading 

records on a daily basis but please rest assured that your child is reading in 

school with an adult. Thank you. 

 

 


